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31 March 2021
NEWSLETTER

Dear Members,

The past twelve months have been a difficult time for us all but it looks as though we are -
making our way out of this pandemic and the Committee and staff at Regency Villas are
looking forward to welcoming you back after a long enforced absence.

At this time the prognosis is that, subject to the government targets being met we may be able
to open the site from the 12™ April 2021. Of course, that is still in the hands of the
Government and of course the limitations on UK holidays will be determined by them.

At this moment in time their proposal is that for UK holidays will be permitted and people
will be able to stay away from home with other members of their household, or bubble, in
self-contained accommodation, such as a holiday cottage.

We believe that Regency Villas falls under that description and so that subject to the
Government restrictions we will be able to open the doors once more.

This newsletter is to bring members up-to-date with the latest news at the Club:

UNUSED WEEKS DUE TO COVID 19

The Committee are aware of the frustration and disappointment of members who have been
unable to use their weeks due to the closure of the resort, caused by the Government
restrictions due to Covid 19 pandemic over this past year.

After much discussion, the Committee decided that, despite there being no Constitutional
requirement to do so, a week(s) in-lieu will be offered to members who were unable to use
their weeks during the shutdown period. As you are aware, there were two enforced closure
periods and the second of these further disrupted some members using the alternative weeks
offered as the result of the first lockdown. It is now envisaged that alternative weeks will be
offered for the remainder of 2021 and into the first quarter of 2022 for all those who were
unable to use their weeks over the shutdown periods. '

Members are asked to make regular checks on the members section of the website for updates
on the opening dates and conditions from the time that the government allows UK holiday
restrictions to be lifted
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However, members should be aware that in the event of a further spike of Covid 19 resulting
in another closure of the site, it will be necessary for this situation to be reviewed by the
Committee.

Operating schedule in the villas

In order to safeguard members and staff and as there are still national restrictions on
socialising and the ‘hands, face, space’ requirements remain in place. The schedule.of
day-to-day operations within the Club will be updated and available on the Club website.

Log-in information is as follows:
The website is: regencyvillasonline.com
Username: RegencyVillas Password: vexatious

For members who have registered your request for postal communications a paper copy will
be posted to you once the website uploading has taken place

A copy will also be available on the worktop area inside the villas,

The Committee would like to wish all the members well and to stay safe and huge thank you
to all members for their continued support of the Club during these unprecedented times.

Enjoy your next visit to the Club.
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BRIAN ANDREWS
CHAIRMAN
FOR & ON BEHALF OF RVOC COMMITTEE/TRUSTEE



